Notice

This is to notify that the Embassy of Nepal, Geneva is «
temporarily unable to issue a 30-day visa.

Applicants who have already applied for 30-day visa are
kindly requested to reapply visa for either 15 or 90 days.

The Embassy apologizes for any inconvenience caused in this
regard.

09 May 2023
The Embassy of Nepal
Geneva




